
Addendum No. 2 
 
Date: 1-9-25 
 
To: All Contracting Firms Responding to RFQ 2024-03 
From: Travis Wade 
City Manager 
850.653.9319 
twade@cityofapalachicola.com 
 
 
Project Name: Continuing Professional Architect Services for Middlebrook and Harrison Raney 
Warehouses 
Project No.: RFQ 2024-03 
 
Please note the following clarification regarding the above referenced project. 
 
Miscellaneous Clarifications 
 
A construction cost has not yet been established for either specific project. The Harrison Raney 
warehouse is currently leased as a cultural museum. The Middlebrook warehouse is currently 
vacant for repair/renovation following damage from Hurricane Michael in 2018. Long term 
plans for either City-owned building following restoration has not yet been determined. Cover 
page, table of contents, and tab dividers do not count towards the response maximum of 20 
pages. 
  
Please also note that this addendum and any others that may be issued must be 
acknowledged on the Proposal Form included in the RFQ.  
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